RECEIVED MAR. 17, 2009 WA. UT. & TRANS. COMM. ORIGINAL UW-090420

Law Office of
Richard A. Finnigan

Richard A. Finnigan 2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW Kathy McCrary, Paralegal
(360) 956-7001 Olympia, Washington 98512 (360) 753-7012
rickfinn@localaccess.com Fax (360) 753-6862 kathym@localaccess.com

March 17, 2009

VIA E-FILING

David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 8. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Rainier View Water Co., Inc. - Water System Extension Agreement
— Plat of Winterwood Park

Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed for filing you will find the above-referenced Water System
Extension Agreement.

The developer is aware of the fees and charges that apply under the
Company’s tariff.

Please note that this Agreement replaces the agreement that was filed
under Docket UW-080293 in its entirety. Because of the change in the
economic climate, the developers were not able to proceed under the original
agreement.
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Thank you for your attention to this matter. /

ely, </
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CHARD A. FINNIGAN
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Enclosure

cc: Bob Blackman (via e-mail)
Irene Murakami (via e-mail)



